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The Age-
Friendly
Academy

The University of
Strathclyde is an Age-
Friendly University
with a unique, life-
course approach to
learning, where
regardless of age or
stage in life there are
opportunities for
everyone.

The Age-Friendly
Academy was launched in
2017 to bring together
and showcase the
breadth of work being
carried out across the
University relating to
demographic change and
ageing. It aims to
foster collaboration,
promote positive ageing
and change perceptions
of what a university is
and who it is for by
promoting a life-course
approach to learning.

The Design for All -
Glasgow Souvenir
project has been an
excellent example of
aligning with this age-
friendly ethos by
bringing together
students from different
generations to share

their knowledge, skills
and experience and
learn from each other
throughout the project.

The project has also
brought together
colleagues from across
the University – from
the Centre for Lifelong
Learning, the
Department of Design,
Manufacturing and
Engineering Management
(DMEM), and the
Department of Computer
and Information
Sciences – and given
them the opportunity to
work collaboratively on
an innovative and
ambitious new project.

We hope you enjoy the
results highlighted in
this catalogue.




















































































